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Babies Used and Abused to Further NSW Woke Ideology  

Why are the babies, who are unable to speak for themselves, being used by the 
LGBTIQA+ activists to further their woke ideology on gender? 
  
The brightly coloured Rainbow Family birth certificate, now available from NSW Births 
Deaths and Marriages Registry, is another example of gender politics gone mad at the 
expense of mums and dads who are expecting a baby boy or girl.  
  
“This blatant neutering gender policy is a regressive step by the NSW government to 
appease the left-wing and Green members of NSW parliament in exchange for support 
on the floor on parliament,” said Greg Bondar FamilyVoice spokesman. 
  
NSW MP Mark Latham has also criticised the new ‘woke’ birth certificates that keep out a 
baby’s gender as ‘virtue signalling’ and a ‘waste of time and money.’ 
  
“This single non-gender policy is a blight on the supposedly “conservative” NSW 
government and huge slap in the face for the mums and dads of NSW expecting their 
firstborn,” added Bondar. 
  
Please Mr Premier reverse this non-sensical pro-LGBTIQA+ policy in favour of a simple 
male and female birth certificate. 

  
Further details: 
Greg Bondar – 0411 854 115 
 
FamilyVoice Australia supports and only uses biological pronouns 


